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Boston Mills Road is open

	Boston Mills Road was re-opened to the public as of 4 p.m. Friday.

The Town of Caledon reported landscaping will be completed this week, but this will not affect the use of the roadway.

At the end of July, a portion of Boston Mills Road was closed between Creditview and Chinguacousy Roads to replace a culvert.
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